
 

 
 
 
 
 

11th January 2024 
Staffing Update 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
I’m sad to share with you two staff who will be leaving their posts shortly within school.  
 
Mrs Westby, who has worked as a teaching assistant for many years at Aston Hall, will be 
leaving her post as she pursues a change of career within administration. Miss Wheatley, 
one of our lunchtime supervisors, will also be leaving her post. Mrs Westby leaves us at the 
end of next week and Miss Wheatley at the end of this half term. We wish them both all the 
best for the future and thank them for their efforts and contributions over the years to 
Aston Hall.  
 
I’m very pleased to share that we will welcome Mrs Gray to Aston Hall as a teaching 
assistant within the team. Mrs Gray will be joining us next week as Mrs Westby leaves her 
post.  
 
In addition to Mrs Gray joining us, we welcomed Mrs Grady to our team just before the 
Christmas holidays in her teaching assistant role and Mrs Tressler from this week as an 
additional breakfast club assistant. I’m sure you’ll join me in welcoming our new staff to our 
school community. 
 
We will be appointing two further lunchtime supervisors in the coming weeks, to replace 
Miss Wheatley’s post and add an additional member of lunchtime staff to provide support 
to the children.  
 
Thank you,  

 
 
 

Mr Holmes 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


